
WALLACIA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
1573-1585 MULGOA ROAD 

WALLACIA NSW 2745 
Tel: 4773 8433 
Fax: 4773 9050 

Email: wallacia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

PRINCIPAL:  Mr Trev Mason 

 
Wednesday 28th June 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

 

The students in 5/6 have been reading the text ‘The Lion, The Witch and the Wardrobe,’ by CS Lewis. As a 

consolidation of this novel, students will be watching the movie Narnia, which is rated PG, in class. If you 

do not want your child to watch this DVD please fill in the attached form. 

 

Thank you, 

Fiona Tritton 

5/6 Teacher 

 

 

 

I do not want my son/daughter __________________________ to watch the movie Narnia 

 

 

Signed __________________ 

Date    __________________ 
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